
1/12/24 9:48-10:45am 

Attendance: Paulo, Julian, Ernie, Kelley, Alyssa, Elaine, Rosie, Patty, Laurelyn, Liz  

Agenda: Touch base after the winter break 

1) New topics from the employees 

2) Recap and adjust our presentation for Dr. Wright 

New Items:  

1) Suggested that repeated vandalism behavior students on the bus come to transportation on the 

weekend with their parents to work on the buses that they vandalize  

2) Students needing community service can come help wash buses and do work to help shop out 

during the summer.  

3) Suggested that after school buses do not take-home students who are staying after school for 

punishment. Meaning if you stay after for detention or whatever you need to have your parents 

pick them up as a part of the punishment.  

4) Suggested that a more heavy-duty absorbing powder for vomit or accidents be put on the buses 

as the stuff in our body fluid kits is not enough or as fast acting as the stuff they use inside the 

shop. It’s called Quik-Clean. 


